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The second meeting of the "Corona and Nursing Research" working
group was held virtually on Monday, November 22nd, 2021
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According to the Secretariat of the National Iranian Nursing Research Network based in Tabriz, the second

meeting of the "Corona and Nursing Research" working group was held virtually on Monday, November 22nd, 2021.

At the beginning of the meeting, Dr. Valizadeh explained that on the suggestion of the members of the Corona Working Group in the Nursing

Research Network, a project entitled "Integrated Review of Iranian Nursing Research on Corona and Nursing" has been launched which after

consultations, Ms. Bahareh Akbarzadeh, a respected PhD student in nursing at the Islamic Azad University of Tehran, has taken on this task.

Also, in this meeting, a report on the preliminary operations of the work steps that have been taken was presented to the esteemed members

of the working group.

Following the meeting, Ms. Akbarzadeh presented her reports, which include the selection, aggregation, and categorization of the titles of

approved research projects with an ethics code contained in the ethics system in biological research. Some cases were proposed for editing

and completing the results, and it was decided that after their application, the report would be published as an article to be used by the

nursing community.
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